
Wabash County Farm Bureau 
 

FOUNDATION 
  

4-H Project Grant Application 
 

This grant program is designed to assist younger 4-H members with materials needed to 

complete a successful 4-H project.  Grants will be awarded for materials that will be used to 
assist with the completion of the 4-H project.   

 

Examples include, but are not limited to: art supplies, kitchen equipment, livestock care materials (cages, halters, bottles, 
etc), display boxes, vegetable seeds, sewing supplies, and camera equipment. 

 

Grants will be awarded in amounts ranging from a minimum of $25 to a maximum of $100.   

 
Limit of one grant per 4-H member. 

Around $500 will be awarded to 4-H members (age 8-12 as of Sept 1, 2023) to assist them 
with materials needed for their 4-H projects. In order to be eligible, the applicant must 

meet and complete the following requirements: 
 
▪ The applicant must be enrolled in a Wabash County 4-H club during the 2023-2024 4-H year. 

 
▪ The applicant must be currently enrolled in the 4-H project for which they are applying for materials. 

 
▪ The applicant must complete, in its entirety, all sections of the application and submit it to the address below 

by April 15, 2024.  

 
▪ The application must be hand-written by the 4-H member. 

 
▪ The applicant’s parent or guardian must sign the application.   
 

▪ The applicant’s 4-H leader must sign the application. 
 

Funds will not be awarded to purchase an animal; however, supplies for care and show are acceptable, 

excluding feed, hay, and bedding.  
 

The recipients of the grants will be chosen, based on the above requirements, along with the answers to 

the grant questions. 
 

The applications will be reviewed at the Wabash County Farm Bureau Foundation’s meeting in 

April/May.  The names of the applicants will be omitted from the applications during judging. 
 

The recipients will be contacted by mail on or around May 15, 2024.  All checks not picked up by July 1, 

2024, will be forfeited.   
 

If awarded a grant, 4-Hers will be asked to bring their items to the Farm Bureau office for a photo or 

submit a photo of them with their item(s) electronically.   


